


























1

Gregg Harding

From: Erick Mead <emead@mhw-law.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 9:04 AM
To: Gregg Harding
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] FW: ARB Abbrev Rev. application for windows replacement - 1009 N 

Reus

The three casements on the upper front (East elevation), above the front porch in the Google maps photo.   
 
This 1912 photo below shows that when originally built (1911) there was an upper porch (behind the horse’s 
head).  It was roofed over, we believe during or just before the 40’s (judging from window hardware), at 
which time the 3 present windows replaced what are clearly seen from the inside to have been originally 
walkout doors.  Sadly, the corner house burned in the 70’s.  
 
There are two diamond-pane casements on the stairwell on the first floor (N elev.) but those are fine and will 
not be replaced. 
 

 
 
 

From: Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2020 8:44 AM 
To: Erick Mead <emead@mhw‐law.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] FW: ARB Abbrev Rev. application for windows replacement ‐ 1009 N Reus 
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Thanks again, Erick. A quick question before I send it to Derek for review – which sides of the house are the 
windows on? Thanks!  
 
Best,  
 

Gregg Harding, RPA 
Historic Preservation Planner  
Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com 

222 W Main St. 
Pensacola, FL 32502 
Office: 850.435.1676 
Cell:  850.336.9407 
gharding@cityofpensacola.com 

  
 
Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials and 
employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public 
records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, 
contact our office by phone or in writing. 
 

From: Erick Mead <emead@mhw‐law.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 12:56 PM 
To: Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: ARB Abbrev Rev. application for windows replacement ‐ 1009 N Reus 
 

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT 
Let me attach it this time…  
 

From: Erick Mead  
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2020 12:55 PM 
To: Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: ARB Abbrev Rev. application for windows replacement ‐ 1009 N Reus 
 
Gregg: 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
 
George R. Mead, II  
(Erick Mead)  

Moore, Hill & Westmoreland, P.A.  
Maritime Place | 350 West Cedar Street  
Suite 100  
Pensacola, Florida 32502  
Post Office Box 13290 (32591)  
Phone:  (850) 434-3541  
Fax:  (850) 435-7899  
www.mhw-law.com  
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This is a privileged communication protected by the laws of Florida, the United States and the European 
Union from unauthorized disclosure to anyone except the intended recipient.  If you have received this 
message in error, please delete it immediately and notify the sender identified above. Your cooperation in 
this regard is greatly appreciated. 
“There are some enterprises in which a careful disorderliness is the true method.”  -- Herman Melville 
 




